KANSAS STATE BOARD OF DENTAL EXAMINERS

Hutchinson, Kansas. July 18,1938

Dr. F. C. Allen, Kansas University, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Fog:

Dr C. A. Boyd, of this city, has a son in the University, wanting to enter Medical School this fall. They informed him that they were filled and could not take him, Dr. Boyd is a special friend of mine and gives about one-half of my Anesthetic when I go to the Hospital for Surgical work. He is one of the highest type citizens and a good doctor living in the state of Kansas, and I would appreciate it very much if the University could take his son Klein. Not knowing the conditions of the University I would not know the cause.

Dr. Beyd ask me if I could help his son, Klein, enter the college, and I told him you were the only one I personally knew and I knew you would do anything you could to help him, so, I am sending him to you and if you could help him I would appreciate it very much.

I was very glad to hear about your successful team this year and I hope you can have another one next year.

Thanking you for the past favors and hoping we can work out some scheme to get Dr. Boyd's son, Klein, in the school.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. F. C. Cary.